Greetings families

This letter is to help make student PICK UP & DROP OFF run a lot smoother &
SAFER.

Please read this and know that we are doing this for the safety of all our kids.

When you are picking up/dropping off, educate your child(children) to go down the sidewalk by
the drop off lane. After school, there are adults with walkie talkies that alert kids where their
parents are in the pickup line.

When a car moves, or leaves, please move forward.
Stopping at the RED line on the curb for PICK UP is important

#Do not drive through the EAGLERIDGE parking lot to drop off or pick up! <«

The drop off/pickup line begins and runs through the Horizon parking lot.
DRIVE SLOWLY in the parking lot

You are welcome to PARK in the EAGLERIDGE and/or Horizon lots and wait on school grounds to
pick up your child.

CHILDREN are NOT allowed to run into the parking WITHOUT an adult.
NO CIRCLING the parking lot to wait for an empty spot.

No CIRCLING the parking lot waiting for your kids, please park and wait at the entrance or go
through the pickup line.

Please SLOW DOWN and be courteous to other drivers, adults and children walking in the parking
lot.

BE patient, we are all working hard to ensure child safety.

ALL VEHICLE PICK UP & DROP OFF IS to be done along the sidewalk






